
EXPANDING HOMECARE SERVICES

Kamala Harris has proposed a major new program that, for the first time 
ever, would allow Medicare to cover long-term homecare services. This $40 
billion a year investment would greatly expand access to home care and 
allow millions of seniors and people with disabilities to get the help they 
need to stay at home, while improving home care jobs.

Compare this to Trump, who is on the record as saying there’s “a lot you can 
do in terms of cutting” Medicare and has proposed raising the retirement 
age to 70.  His tax plans would put homecare on the chopping block to pay 
for tax cuts for the wealthy. 

RAISING WAGES FOR HOMECARE WORKERS

As Vice President, Kamala Harris helped finalize a new Medicaid Access rule 
that will increase wages for homecare workers. This rule requires that 80% 
of all Medicaid payments go to workers’ wages, rather than being used by 
agencies for administrative costs and profit. This rule also gives home care 
workers and consumers a seat at the table in determining homecare 
funding policy  by creating state-level advisory groups that include workers 
and unions like ours.

Trump would harm homecare workers and consumers by slashing 
Medicaid funding by as much as 30% and cutting millions of consumers 
from the program, jeopardizing care and jobs.
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